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Auditor’s Office to host six public 

tax reduction events this summer  
Mobile offices will allow residents to discuss property tax issues, remedies 

 
COLUMBUS, Ohio (July 5, 2018) – Franklin County Auditor Clarence Mingo announced today 

that his office will host six public Tax Reduction Mobile Events at library locations throughout 

the county in July and August.  

 

Franklin County residents are invited to attend these mobile events which will highlight 

information on the various tax reduction programs the office offers. Staff will also be available to 

discuss home sale prices and their impact on homeowners throughout the county.  

 

 Tuesday, July 10 from 1:30 p.m. to 5 p.m. at the Columbus Metropolitan Library’s 

Whetstone Branch (3909 N. High St., Columbus) 

 Tuesday, July 17 from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. at the Columbus Metropolitan Library’s 

Parsons Branch (1113 Parsons Ave., Columbus) 

 Friday, July 27 from 9:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the Columbus Metropolitan Library’s 

Gahanna Branch (310 Granville St., Columbus)  

 Tuesday, Aug. 7 from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. at the Columbus Metropolitan Library’s 

Franklinton Branch (1061 W. Town St., Columbus) 

 Monday, Aug. 13  from 12:30 p.m. to 5 p.m. at the Columbus Metropolitan Library’s 

Northside Branch (1423 N. High St., Columbus) 
 Monday, Aug. 20  from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. at the Columbus Metropolitan Library’s 

Whitehall Branch (4445 E. Broad St., Whitehall) 

“News of rising home sale prices and gentrification have been dominating news cycles for the 

better part of this decade in central Ohio,” Mingo said. “We remain committed to informing 

residents that our office can and will help offer solutions to reduce property tax concerns.” 

The Franklin County Auditor’s Office hosted five Q&A meetings throughout the county last 

summer and 17 Informal Value Review sessions in September 2017. Earlier this year, the office 

also hosted seven Board of Revision mobile offices. 

 

Property owners who cannot attend these mobile events can call the Franklin County Auditor’s 

Office at 614-525-4663 or email ClarenceMingo@franklincountyohio.gov with questions. 

 

For more information, please visit www.franklincountyauditor.com or call 614-525-7315. 
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